
 

        Media Release  
 

Public School Boards’ Association of Alberta Welcomes a  
New Member to Association  
 

February 28, 2023 (Edmonton, AB) - The Public School Boards’ Association of 
Alberta (PSBAA) is very pleased to welcome its newest public school board 
member to the Association – Peace River School Division (PRSD).  

In making the announcement, PSBAA President Dennis MacNeil said, “The 
collective voice of all our members is so important to the organization. We are 
very pleased that Peace River School Division is joining the PSBAA, together 
our voice will be a stronger force for Public School Education.”  

Delainah Walker (PRSD), provided comment, noting: “As one of the founding 
members of the PSBAA, the Peace River School Division is once again looking 
forward to working together with them and our fellow public school board 
trustees on advocacy and collaboration opportunities. With public education 
on the forefront, we believe this partnership will positively impact all students 
in our K-12 public schools.” 

Peace River School Division offers high quality educational opportunities and 
a broad range of extracurricular and sports programs to 3000 students in 21 
schools within their division. The division covers 13,000 square kilometers, 
serves 11 communities and transports approximately 2847 students per day in 
their division and the two neighbouring school divisions.  

 
The Public School Boards’ Association of Alberta (PSBAA) is the voice of public 
school boards in the province. We believe public school Education is the first 
choice in our communities, where all children can attend to learn and live the 
values of democracy together, reflecting our hope, and shaping the future of 
our communities.  
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